
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the County Board of Supervisors,  
 
Below are my appointments to boards and commissions.  
 
ADVOCAP BOARD OF DIRECTORS – I am appointing Supervisor Edward Jeziorny to a term expiring April 
16, 2024. He fills a vacancy on the board.  
 
LOCAL EMERGENCY PLANNING COMMITTEE (LEPC) – I am appointing Shawn Bordeaux of the Fox Crossing 
Fire Department and Stephanie Spence of Advocate Aurora Medical Center to vacant terms expiring 
December 31, 2023, and to a subsequent term expiring December 31, 2026. 
 
I am reappointing current members Audrey Erdmann of the American Red Cross, Beth McCormick of 
Valley Environmental Response, Janell Tatro of Fox River Valley Ethanol, LLC, and Sean Prust of Hydrite 
Chemical to terms expiring December 31, 2026. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Doemel 

Winnebago County Executive 

 

 


